
 

 

 

 

 

May 17, 2011 
 
 
David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 
RE: Sanitary Service Co, Inc., G-14 – Docket # TG-102022 – Please do not redocket 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 

 
On behalf of Sanitary Service Company, Inc., enclosed please find substitute pages for Tariff No. 
7.  Please do not redocket.  We expect this filing to be presented to the Commissioners for 
approval at the Open Meeting on May 26, 2011.   
 
The revised rates reflect adjustments resulting from Commission Staff’s audit, as well as from 
fuel prices for the most recent twelve-month period and disposal fee increases.  The company 
requests an exemption from WAC 480-70-266, Tariffs, to allow the revised rates, as filed by the 
company today, to become effective June 1, 2011, on less than statutory notice, as permitted 
by WAC 480-70-276 because the revised rates result in some increases compared to the rate 
the company originally proposed. The overall increase is still less than 1% (one percent).  
 
Also, because the rates are slightly different from the ones originally filed-for, they are not the 
same as the rates described in the customer notices that have been previously sent out.  
Sanitary Service Company, Inc., therefore also requests an exemption from WAC 480-70-271, 
Customer Notice, to allow the company to notify customers affected by the increased revised 
rates in the next billing cycle. 
 
Sincerely –  
 
 
 
Paul A. Razore 
President 


